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Mr. Chairman and Board Members:  

Operations Summary

 Water Department: 

 The pump and motor is installed in 

well 22.  We rented a well puller trailer 

(see pictures)  We pumped both the new 

wells 22 and well 4.  Bacteriological water 

test have been sent to the lab, which are 

needed to complete the ADEQ 

requirements in completing the project.  

With the air development of well 4 the flow 

rate has come up to 110gpm.  However 

the flow from well 22 is significantly less 

than we had expected.  It appears that the 

Shinarump aquifer at that site will only 

sustain about 120 gpm. 
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 A fill station is installed along Jessop Ave.  We are having some signs made to 

help regulate the use.  

  The media for the east water filters is on order.   

   

Sewer Department: 

Sunrise Engineering is working on the design for the headworks project.   We’ve 

put sometime into prepping to pouring the lids for the manhole project. 

 Gas Department: 

We have a clean bill of health from Utah Pipeline Safety, following the audit of the Utah 

side.  I am working with FERC on the permitting to take gas to Colorado City. 

Fiber Optic Department: 

 Public Works crew is working on cable plow to plow in conduit.  We have been 

approved for Utah grant funds to extend the fiber line to the sewer plant. 

 

 

Yours to serve, 

Weston Barlow 

Certified Utility Manager 

 

 

 


